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This year we have spent substantially more than 
our income; this is because we had a very large 
donation in 2014-5 which we spent during 2015-
6. This year, besides the ongoing work of 
supporting peace building workshops in Kenya 
and Rwanda, we have focussed on support for 
young people who may be at risk. They may well 
have been orphaned, they are very likely to be 
unemployed; and the militias which offer both 
income and “family” are a standing temptation to 
such young people. The more skills they have the 
less at risk they are, and they can be offered 
peace building training alongside the vocational 
stuff.

We gave £750 via Samvura Antoine of 
Friends Peace House in Rwanda. One of his 
graduates writes as follows: 

My name is UMUTONIWASE Claudine, I am 
30 years old, girl from Kicukiro. I begin by 
greeting you and wishing you peace from God.  I 
am the second child in my family. After my 
secondary which I completed in 2008 in Human 
Sciences. Since that time I didn’t get any job up to 
2015. Then I decided to join Mwananshuti 
Vocational Training Center in Cooking option. 
Now I know how to cook different kind of food 
nowadays some people come to me and request 
to me to help them in preparing the food for the 
meeting, wedding, …. Some Hotels and 
restaurants accepted to hire me after my 
internship. I thank so much Mwananshuti 
Leadership and the donors who help a lot for the 
Mwanashuti success.

Last year’s large donation (2014-5) was used to 
pay a salary for James Jacob to serve as Assistant 
Director at Bududa Learning Center, Uganda. 
Barbara Wybar writes, “James organized 
informative Assemblies and was in charge of the 
two McGill University interns who came to 
Bududa to assist in the Children of Bududa 
program for two months in the summer of 2015. 
When BLC was offered outside contracts to make 
uniforms for industries in Uganda such as a huge 
Dutch flower industry in Entebbe, James played a 
major role in procuring and servicing the contract.
James got Bududa Learning Center registered 
with Global Giving and set up our platform with 
Global Giving and was successful with our first 
campaign with them in June, 2015, when our goal
had been to raise $5,000 from 40 different donors
in one month and we raised close to $20,000 in 
one month.”

The photo is of those completing a Healing and 
Rebuilding Our Communities workshop in Gulu , 
Uganda refugee camp, which we have funded in 
previous years. Dear fFriends, when you give to 
us and to organisations like us, you can listen to 
news of terrorism with just a touch of hope. You 
are doing something to combat it. We have a 
real concern for those living in refugee camps for 
decades and are hoping to do more work with 
them in 2016 to 2017.
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